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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

May 20, 2019 

 

Jim Harrington 

Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

4601 DTC Blvd. - Suite 130  

Denver, CO 80237 

 

Re: Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit No. M-1977-300, Technical Revision No. 28 (TR-28), 

Preliminary Adequacy Review 

 

Mr. Harrington: 

 

On May 9, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

Technical Revision application (TR-28) for the Schwartzwalder Mine, Permit No. M-1977-300. 

The requested revision addresses the following: 

 

Revised North Waste Rock Pile Drainage Design, Construction, and Schedule for 

Implementation. 

 

A preliminary review of the information received indicated the following items must be received before 

a technical review of your application can begin: 

 

1) Your submittal includes four 8.5” x 11” sheets of paper each showing portions of larger figures. 

An additional 8.5” x 11” sheet of paper shows a portion of a construction schedule. These exhibits 

do not meet the requirements of Hard Rock Rule 6.2.1(2), which requires all maps and exhibits 

to conform to the following criteria: 

 

a. show the name of the Applicant; 

b. must be prepared and signed by a registered land surveyor, professional engineer, or other 

qualified person; 

c. give date prepared; 

d. identify and outline the area that corresponds with the application; 

e. ….shall be prepared at a scale that is appropriate to clearly show all elements that are 

required to be delineated by the Act and these Rules. The acceptable range of map scales 

shall not be larger than 1” = 50’ nor smaller than 1” = 660’. Also, that a map scale, 

appropriate legend, map title, date and a north arrow shall be included. 

 

The Division has seen larger versions of these exhibits in an email sent by the operator on May 

8, 2019. However, all materials the operator wishes the Division to review with the TR-28 

application must be submitted with the application. Please be sure all figures and maps are 

submitted at an appropriate scale for Division review. 
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This completes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review of TR-28. The Division may notify you of 

additional adequacy items once a technical review of the application has been conducted.  

 

The decision date for TR-28 is currently set for June 8, 2019. If additional time is needed to address 

adequacy items identified by the Division, an extension request must be received by our Office prior to 

the decision date.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Elizabeth Busby, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

 Paul Newman, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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